


1

Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 3:44 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025052

 
Recommendation # 2025052 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025052 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization Ret 

Name Bruce Kerr 

Address 300 S Sykes Creek Parkway, Merritt island FL 32952  

Phone (917) 992-4285 

Email Bkerr0600@aol.com 

Alternate Email Bkerr0600@aol.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025052 

Recommendation Title Water filtration 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected 
 

Current problem Water is horrid. Can't afford the amount of bottled water I must drink daily. Neighbors 
hesitantly bathe in this water. Some use cheap vottled water to brush their teeth. 

Recommendation Water filtration plant(s) benefit obvious. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


